
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents, 

We are writing this letter to offer you extending classes of Czech for your child. 
For those pupils with a mother tongue other than Czech, we have prepared an Intensive course of Czech language that is free for your child. 
The classes will be held at the premises of the ZŠ Pošepného school and will begin on August 16th and run through August 20th, 2021, each day from 9:00 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Should you have any more questions, please write an email to grafnetrova@zsposepneho.cz. 

(Please note that enrolment to the course is firm.)
I am interested and I wish to enrol my son/daughter ______________________ .

 
School ____________________________________________________________________

Class _____________________________________________________________________


Parents’ contact details: telephone _____________________________ 
 

                                       email _____________________________ 
 



								Signature: _______________________


	

